
Heartfelt messages from your CEOs 

A Message from the “old” 

I wanted to thank all staff, volunteers and members for giving me such a 

rewarding career with Olympia Credit Union for the last 28 years. 

The membership here has touched my heart. I’ve seen you and your families grow 

and a new generation of members join us. Being your CEO for the last 

17 years has been very challenging at times, but overall fulfilling. I have many 

memories here that will forever be cherished. 

As of January 2025, I will be enjoying a new chapter in my life, settling into 

retirement and adjusting to spending more time with family, hobbies and traveling. 

I wish all of you much success and joy in the years to come. 

Your new CEO, Jana Ayres, has many challenges ahead as she transitions into 

her new role. You are all in good hands, as her heart and soul are dedicated to 

providing you safe affordable services now and into the future. 

Out with the old; and in with the new! I’m excited to see what the future holds for 

all of us. 

Best wishes, 

Tammy Doles-Roberts 

Former CEO, Olympia Credit Union 



A Message from the “new” 

I’m excited to reach out and introduce myself as the new CEO of Olympia 

Credit Union. It’s both an honor and a privilege to step into this role after working 

here for over 27 years. I am deeply grateful for the trust and support 

of our board of directors, staff and membership, and for the opportunity 

to continue serving our amazing community. As a long-time member of the team, 

I have seen firsthand the positive impact we’ve had on the lives of our members, 

and I’m eager to build on that foundation in this new capacity. 

At OCU, we are more than just a financial institution—we are a community 

that works together to help each other succeed. Our mission has always been 

to put members first, and that will remain my top priority as we move forward 

together. My goal is to make sure you always feel valued, supported, and 

confident in the services and products we offer. Providing financial solutions that 

help you succeed remains at the heart of everything we do. 

I’m genuinely excited about what the future holds for us, and I look forward 

to hearing from you. If you ever have any questions, concerns, or suggestions, 

please don’t hesitate to reach out. Your feedback is incredibly valuable, and I look 

forward to hearing from you as we continue to grow and evolve together. Thank 

you for being a part of the OCU family. I’m looking forward to this 

next chapter with all of you. 

Warmly, 

Jana Ayres 

CEO, Olympia Credit Union 


